
<html><head></head><body style="overflow-wrap: break-word; -webkit-nbsp-mode: space; line-break:
after-white-space;">&nbsp;I am writing in support of protecting all of the Theodore Roosevelt National Park wild horses
and any bill that aids in their ongoing protection. &nbsp;They are a national treasure and should be treated as such.
&nbsp;Please consider SB2331 which proposes the formation of a working group which would serve to collaborate with
the park and others to ensure the horses management and
protection.<div><br></div><div>Sincerely,</div><div>Stephanie Stone</div><div>New York, NY</div></body></html>


